



**EASINGTON PLATINUM JUBILEE COMMITTEE  
MINUTES TO THE MEETING 14 OCTOBER 2021 AT  
EASINGTON YOUTH CLUB BECK LANE EASINGTON HU12 0TX**

Present: Lisa Biglin, Vicky Edwards, Helen Jacobs, Jacquie Lane, Alison Lusmore, Glenn Myers, Sarah Smith, Nick Jackson

Minute	Discussion and Agreement	Action
<b>021/EPJC</b>	<b>To note apologies for absence and absentees</b>	
	Apologies for absence received from: Kim Dalton, Wendy Thomson, Chris Jacobs and Robert Wilson	
<b>022/EPJC</b>	Minutes from Previous Meeting	
	The Minutes to the meeting held on 16 September 2021 were ' <b>Agreed</b> '	
<b>023/EPJC</b>	<b>Finance</b>	
	It was ' <b>Noted</b> ' that the Committee has raised or had donated £453.25 to date	
<b>024/EPJC</b>	<b>Feedback on events</b>	
	Crown and Anchor Quiz Night raised £105.00	
<b>025/EPJC</b>	<b>Fund Raising Events</b>	
	<p><u>Freaky Family Film and Food night</u> Community Hall, 29<sup>th</sup> October 2021, 17.00 for 17.30 Posters are up and out and a leaflet slip done for a letter box drop</p> <p>To cater for approx 30. Helen to use some money left over from VE Day to buy - Hot dogs, finger rolls, pizza, juice and (popcorn which will be for sale) Helen will do shopping. To ask Chris and Robert to put up Halloween Decorations after Thursday Coffee morning.</p> <p>Pete Simmonds has donated 5 pumpkins – Volunteers to carve the pumpkins – Vicky, Nick, Sarah, Alison and Helen.</p> <p>Helen to purchase some battery tea lights to use the in the Hall on the film night.</p> <p><u>Coffee Morning</u> Community Hall, 30<sup>th</sup> October 2021- Raffle prizes, Tombola Prizes and cake stall. Committee members to bake for the cake stall and ask others to bake if possible. Carol Biglin still needs approx. 25 tombola prizes. Bric-a-brac stall -if any one has anything to sell.</p>	<p><b>HJ</b></p> <p><b>CJ/RW</b></p> <p><b>PJC</b></p> <p><b>HJ</b></p> <p><b>PJC</b></p>

	<p>Nick to donate a bottle of Gin for 'name the teddy' To be used at the coffee morning, unless not a lot of people there. If not many there to be held back for another event. Vicky will find a teddy.</p> <p><u>Coffee Morning for 27<sup>th</sup> November</u> Sarah to book another if the date is available.</p> <p><u>Christmas Event</u> Christmas Event to coincide with the village light switch on confirmed for Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> December – Selling Mince pies, Mulled wine and Hot Chocolate. Community Hall can be opened if bad weather and for making up of hot drinks. Christmas Carols can be played through a CD.</p> <p><u>Christmas Afternoon Tea</u> Saturday 18<sup>th</sup> December in Community Hall 2-4 pm – to be discussed at next meeting</p> <p><u>Willow wreath making with Vicky</u> Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2021 2-4 pm – Vicky to feedback at next meeting. Or send feedback if not available.</p>	<p><b>NJ/VE/PJC</b></p> <p><b>SS</b></p> <p><b>PJC</b></p> <p><b>PJC</b></p> <p><b>VE</b></p>
<b>026/EPJC</b>	<b>Feedback from Committee Members</b>	
	<p>Lisa reported that we might have a problem with the Pub Lads as 2 main members will be missing on the Friday, so possibility to change event to Saturday 4<sup>th</sup> June rather than Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> if Pub Lads are available. Lisa to inform the committee when she hears something.</p> <p>Nick to ask Kathryn Rogers to be part of the committee to represent school.</p> <p>Skeffling – Julie not sure if joining forces is possible as people not interested in Skeffling</p> <p>Jacque confirmed that Birds of Prey - will bring some birds to the June event next year, this will provide photo opportunities with the birds.</p> <p>Yvonne Brazier has donated a large amount of bunting and flags.</p> <p>Glen and Nick to approach the liaison meeting to see if a beacon can be provided/made, also if they would donate money to be able to buy a commemorative item for the children.</p>	<p><b>LB</b></p> <p><b>NJ</b></p> <p><b>GM/NJ</b></p>
<b>027/EPJC</b>	<b>Advertising</b>	
	Events list poster to be organised at the next meeting for Nov/Dec Events	
<b>028/EPJC</b>	<b>Correspondence</b>	
	No correspondence received	
<b>029/EPJC</b>	<b>Items for the Next Agenda</b>	
	Poster of events for November/December	
	<b>Date of Next Meeting:</b> 09/11/2021 at 19:00 in the Youth Club <b>Meeting Closed at 20.10</b>	

Signed: ..... Chair

Date: .....